

Commerce Commission 44 The Terrace PO Box 2351 Wellington 6140 New Zealand

19 October 2012

Ruth Nichols

Submission on Auckland Airport - Airport Services - s56G Report BY EMAIL

Dear Ruth

Please find enclosed the Auckland Airport's submission in response to the Commission's paper: Airport Services - s 56G Reports Process update and opportunity to submit on the review of Auckland International Airport, dated 6 September 2012.

If any queries arise in relation to this submission please contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Charles Spillane

General Manager - Corporate Affairs charles.spillane@aucklandairport.co.nz

DDI: 2559081







